
 

 

 

17th July 2025 

 
  

Dear Parents, 

We will be transitioning our children up to their new classes next week: 

21st & 22nd July 2025 

This is a fabulous opportunity for our pupils to establish new routines, relationships and know 

what to expect come September.  Now in its fourth year, these days have been greatly 

appreciated by our pupils. 

Classroom Locations 

Remain the same: Year R (current Antony/EYFS); Year 1/2 (current Wenzel/by trim trail); 

Year 3/4 (round the back); Year 5/6 (by basketball court) 

What about the Year 7s? (Current Year 6s) 

Timetable of support for other classrooms; ICT suite & independent projects/transition work 

(Monday) 

Leavers Assembly, swim lessons, aquatic aerobics, Dominos lunch, pool party, shirt signing 

(Tuesday) 

What can you do to help prepare your child? 

Summarize the most pertinent points of this letter for your child, to your child. 

Reassure them if they are nervous that this is perfectly natural and that the school recognises 

this, too.  Hence, these days will be great practice, allowing them to feel better prepared for 

September.  Reinforce importance of forming new relationships with adults, children and 

bolstering existing relationships.  A fresh start. 

Typical activities will include establishing new jobs for September (Active Citizenship); 

embedding classroom routines, expectations & standards; a high focus on PSHE and of 

course, all children entering their designs for their new classroom logos. 

Ensure your child attends both days. Drop them off at the same time to their class.  Year 

7s report to the ICT Suite (Monday & Tuesday) 

Concluding Remark 

Support us by supporting your child to approach this next chapter in their life with positivity 

and resilience: 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, in advance, for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Abbs 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

  


